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31st July 2020 
 
David Cullinane, T.D.  
 
 
PQ 17839/20:   To ask the Minister for Health the number of HSE national directors that have been 

relocated to other roles in each of the years 2017 to 2019 and to date in 2020; and if he will make a 

statement on the matter. -David Cullinane 

 
Dear Deputy,  

I refer to your recent parliamentary question above which was sent to the HSE for reply.  

 

In response to your query please see table below.  

 

   Number of HSE National Directors Relocated to other roles  

Year Number and Purpose 

2017 

1 (ND took on Chief Information Officer (CIO) role for 6-months, 
in addition to her own ND role pending CIO role being filled by 

open competition 

2018 

5 (4 to cover temporary vacancies pending the posts being filled 
by open competition (covering the time between resignation and 

new appointments to the role; and 1 reassignment to oversee 
National Screening Services) 

2019 1 (to cover a long-term sick leave/vacancy) 

2020 0 

*Please note that 3 of the temporary relocations in 2018 related to Tony O’Brien’s resignation.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
__________________________ 

Marie O Sullivan 

National HR 

 


